Outlook on Halton Hills



Cubs of the 1st Georgetown cub pack were out last Saturday with their baskets of apples promoting Scouting in the Hewson Crescent area. From left to right are Kenny Flynn, Isaac Ferguson, Brennan Costello,

and David Leverette. North Halton District Scouting thanks everyone for their contributions to "the largest youth group in the world." (Photo by Jean Layman)

Students mourn former classmate

This past week, GDHS mourned the loss of a former student, Philip Miller. Phil died as a result of a car accident early Saturday morning.

A memorial service was held for Phil Monday morning for GDHS students who knew him, with a short eulogy given by principal Barb Singleton.

Although Phil was no longer a student at GDHS, having finished last June, he was certainly a very familiar face, to both staff and students, alike.

The funeral for Philip Anthony Miller was held Tuesday, at 10:30 a.m. at Holy Cross Church, with hundreds of Phil's friends present giving support to his father, George, his mother, Pauline, his brother, Ashley, and his sister, Joanna.

Philip was buried under a large, old maple tree, in a secluded corner of the Maple Avenue Cemetery.

He will be sadly missed.

In other GDHS news, the SAA held a turkey shoot this past Friday, in which contestants were to shoot baskets in order to claim their prize(s) Due to the low! nature (sorry, couldn't resist), it was a "Who Could Shoot The Most Consecutive Baskets" type of conlest

The swim team starts this Tuesday. Anyone interested is more than welcome to join It looks as though



GDHS

By Jamie Harrison

the 'swimmists' will have a fairly strong senior squad this season, with many vets returning for yet another year, and of course, the junior squad looks very promising. "Swimmers take your marks..."

Why are GDHS's athletes always getting injured? Two weeks ago Senior Reb footballer, Mike Webster, suffered a career-ending shattered knee, and now the rugby team has lost Brian Terrel for a while with cracked ribs. What's

next?

Have you noticed the new pavement at the end of the path leading from the east wing of GDHS to the Maple Ave bus stops? Nice, eh? But will it still be as icy in the winter?

That's just about all the time we've got for this week kids, but remember, "Never pay someone else to do something you can screw up yourself."



211 Guelph Street Georgetown 877-7361 NORTHVIEW CENTRE

Lioness club meets

Georgetown Lioness Club held their September general meeting at the home of Lioness Norma Firth in Norval

President Joyce Tilson was in the chair with 17 members present. Lioness Rita Boyle brought along her friend, Mrs. Pat Dann of Australia. Sue Luciani came to accept a cheque for the Kidney Foundation

Charter member and current treasurer, Kay Ledwidge is moving to Bobcaygeon in October. The club expressed how much Lioness Kay will be missed and extended best wishes to her and husband, Tom. Lioness Put Mason was thanked for agreeing to assume the duties of treasurer

Lioness Doreen Merrill thanked the helpers on the very successful Fabulous Fun Tent at the Georgetown Fall Fair.

The Ways and Means committee is meeting to discuss the Christmas Craft Sale.

Thankyou letters will go to Lioness
Norma's husband for his hard work
and the use of his truck at a recent
work weekend at Camp Dorset, and
also to Mrs. Stoyles for her kind
donation of bedding and towels.

Lioness Billie is arranging a date for another Saturday afternoon Bingo and tea at the Bennett Centre.

The October general meeting will be at the home of Lioness Arlene Callaghan.

EVERYONE'S BACK YARD

LOIS GIBBS

WHO FOUGHT THE "LOVE CANAL" SPEAKS ON LANDFILL SITES

STOP THE PROPOSED
GEORGETOWN - ACTON LANDFILL SITE

GEORGETOWN HIGH SCHOOL

FRIDAY OCTOBER 14, 1988 8:00 P.M.

\$10.00 PER PERSON

Tickets available at Georgetown Fabrics or Dr. L.A. Landry's office

For further information contact Rita Landry at 878-7817

TOP GUNS FOR FALL CAR CARE

SPECIAL OIL CHANGE \$1695

OFFER EXPIRES OCTOBER 31, 1988

10% OFF
SHOCKS—SPRINGS
EXHAUST
DURING THE MONTH OF OCTOBER

OFFERS GOOD AT THIS STORE ONLY

178 GUELPH ST. GEORGETOWN, ONT. (873-1621



BRAKES SPECIALLESS 10% OFF
ON ANY PARTS
WE WILL NEVER BE UNDERSOLD!
OFFER EXPIRES OCTOBER 31, 1988
WE ALSO HANDLE:
• CUSTOM BENDING
• TRAILER HITCHES

GAS TANKSSAFETY CHECKS

...PLUS MORE!

WE WILL NEVER BE

UNDERSOLD!